Dear Editor
Enclosed find our manuscript entitled as “Neurological disorders during pregnancy and postpartum:  a short communication” for publication in your prestigious journal. Would you please be kind enough to consider it for publication in your journal as a short communication?  Please do not hesitate to write me should any question arise. We are looking forward to hearing you soon. Thanks in advance for your kindness and support.
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